
Meadowbrook@Home for Lower School Students 
 
As we plan for the Meadowbrook@Home program, student academic and social wellbeing 
continue to be our guideposts. While being at home is fundamentally different than being on 
campus with peers and teachers, we feel confident that what we can provide for students 
supports their ongoing learning and development. Here is what students and families 
participating in Meadowbrook@Home can expect: 
 
Lower school students who participate in Meadowbrook@Home will be placed in combined 
grade level cohorts (JK/SK,1/2/3, 4/5) with one or more teachers, depending on enrollment. The 
cohorts may also change depending on enrollment as well.  
 
Students will follow a similar schedule to the lower school students on campus, taking into 
account screen and movement breaks and connection time.  
 

Community 
○ Meadowbrook@Home students will have opportunities to build community and 

connection with other students. We will achieve this through daily community 
times with their online cohort (morning meeting) and remoting-in to the school 
classroom community for other opportunities (celebrating a birthday, sharing of 
something special, etc.)  
 

Academics  
○ Classroom teachers will facilitate students’ learning, and instruction will be 

differentiated to meet students’ needs.  
○ Student classes will include language arts, math, social studies, and a "special 

residency."  
○ Students can expect to have zoom classes in their cohort, individual 

asynchronous work, and remoting-in for on-campus classes for instruction.  
○ We anticipate that our younger students will require support from someone in 

their home with their at-home asynchronous work.  
 

Home-school partnership  
○ Communication between school and home in support of our youngest learners 

will continue to be vital, and in support of this need, Meadowbrook@Home 
teachers will plan to check in weekly with families 1:1.  

 


